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      April 1, 2021 
 

                                      

PROJECT:    LIBERTY STREET LIGHTING     
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 

 
The following bids were received for the Liberty Street Lighting project:  
 
       

FOWLER & HAMMER, INC.   $89,962.03 
 LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
 Badger Environmental & Earthworks, Inc. $93,719.40      
 Westby, Wisconsin 
 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid for the Liberty Street Lighting 
Project to Fowler & Hammer, Inc. in the amount of $89,962.03. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
       
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
RT:kn 


